
From: HANSEN, MARY SUE [mailto:MARYSUE.HANSEN@isd623.org]  

Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 2:18 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1-7 

Cc: HANSEN, MARY SUE 
Subject: Ordinance to prohibit sale of candy, sweet, and fruity flavored tobacco products in St. Paul 

stores where youth are allowed 

 

Dear City Councilmembers; I am writing this letter to support the work of the young people of St. Paul 

in limiting the sale of tobacco products targeting young people. 

 

I live in St. Paul and have a 13 year old child.  I don’t want to have him or his friends given access to 

cheap and sugar-coated tobacco products.  Access to alcohol, tobacco and other drugs is the highest 

determinant of whether or not our kids will use these chemicals.  Our kids these days have enough 

challenges on their plates.  They rely on adults to make good choices in keeping their environment free 

from danger.  This is our time to do what’s right by our youth and approve the ordinance to prohibit sale 

and access of these candy, sweet and fruity flavored tobacco products in St. Paul stores where youth 

are allowed. 

 

I pray you will all do the right thing by our children and our communities.  Please vote to approve this 

ordinance for the sake of our children’s health and safety. 

 

Thank you. 

Mary Sue Hansen 

315 Macalester Street 

St. Paul, MN  55105 

 


